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End of term 

We have come to the end of our first full term at school. The children have worked 
incredibly hard this term and are ready for a well-deserved break. 

 
What have we been up to? 

 

 

 We are keeping all reading books over the holidays so we can organise new books 
and groups ready for January. 

 The children will be bringing home their Christmas art and craft work today as well 
as a little gift from the EYFS team 

 
May I take this opportunity on behalf of all the Early Years team to thank you all for your 

continued support this term. 
 We wish you all a wonderful, happy and peaceful Christmas! 

 
 
 

 


